
From: webmaster@cpuc.ca.gov <webmaster@cpuc.ca.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, August 4, 2022 1:07:58 PM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada) 
To: USRB <usrb@cpuc.ca.gov> 
Cc: marlow.vass@pacificorp.com <marlow.vass@pacificorp.com> 
Subject: Electric Safety Incident Reported- PacifiCorp Incident No: 220804-15233 

The Following information regarding this incident has been reported:  
 
Reporting Date:  8/4/2022 12:41:25 PM 
Incident Date:  7/29/2022 @ 3:20 p.m. 
Reported By:  Marlow Vass, Lead Sr. Claims Agent 
Utility Name: PacifiCorp 
Phone Number: (503)813-5497 
Email Address: marlow.vass@pacificorp.com 
 
Incident Location: 825 NE Multnomah Suite 2000 Portland, Multnomah 
 
Reasons For Reporting:  
- Fatalities? Yes (Utility: , Others: 4) 
- Names of Fatalities: Unknown, information reported in the news outlets.  
- Injuries? (Utility: , Others: ) 
- Names of Injured:  
- Damage? Yes (Utility: , Others: ) 
- Interruption? (Total Customers: 221, Total Hours: ) 
- Operator Judgement? No  
- Media Coverage? Yes  
 
Cause of Incident: Unknown (Other Cause: ) 
 
Agencies on Scene: Police, Fire, Media,  
 
Facilities Affected:  
- Utilities Facilities: 5G40 
- Voltage (KV): 12.5kv 
- Customer's Facilities:  
 
DigIn Information:  
- Excavator Name:  
- Contact:  
- Phone: (___)___-____ 
 
Incident Recovery:  
- On Scene Date & Time: @ 00:00 a.m. 
- Service Restored: @ 00:00 a.m. 
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Summary: PacifiCorp previously reported the McKinney Fire via telephone to the CPUC 
Incident Reporting Telephone Number (1-800-235-1076) on July 29 at 4:33pm. PacifiCorp is 
reporting this incident out of an abundance of caution. PacifiCorp was first notified of the 
McKinney Fire by 911 at approximately 3:21 PM on July 29, 2022. PacifiCorp was notified that 
the fire was in the area of approximately 25421 Walker Rd., Klamath River and that the USFS 
was on scene. The PacifiCorp distribution circuit in the area is 5G40, out of the Scott Bar 
substation. The United States Forest Service is investigating and has not yet granted access to the 
area in the vicinity of McKinney Road. 
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